
1

Rosenberg Corey

From: Daisy Quinonez <daisy.s.quinonez@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:47 PM
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney
Subject: HB 2004

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,  
 
I am a tenant. I belong in Oregon. I am a part of your community and my housing is not an option. We need to 
lift the ban on state-wide rent control. You must be accountable to your constituents. Every Oregonian deserves 
the dignity of having a roof over their head. With the state ban on rent control, rents increasing much faster than 
wages, Oregonians will continue their homes. 
 
 
Please support HB 2004. 
-Daisy Quiñonez 


